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Learning can be 
so much fun in 
Room 1 
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FREE LUNCH IN SCHOOLS 
PROGRAMME: 
We are very fortunate that the 
free Lunch in Schools 
Programme will be continuing in 
2025 and we will have hot 
lunches delivered five days a 
week to our kura. 
The lunch options have 
continued to be delicious this 
week.
The lunches provided are 
prepared under dietician guide 
lines. 
They are healthy and nutritious. 
If there are lunches left over at 
the end of the day they are 
placed in the school pataka 
outside the office. Please help 
yourself. 
FREE BOOKS:
You will also notice containers of 
books outside the office, we are 
having a clean out of our library 
books, please help yourself to 
these books at any time.



Students are all bringing home individual notices today that will 
tell you what your child’s teachers name and room number is :)



Term 1: Week 2                12 February 2025            

Attendance & 
Lateness - 
Attendance & 
lateness will continue 
to be a focus this 
term.

Please make sure 
your child is attending 
school every day and 
that they are on time.

Tena Koutou Katoa, 

It is Week 2 and again, there are lots of events and activities taking 
place, as to be expected, at the start of the term.   
There will be a number of different notices coming home over the 
coming weeks for sports teams, trips etc.   
Please take note of these. 

Uniforms.  These are compulsory for all students and can be 
purchased at the office.  Hats are also compulsory in Term 1 and 4 
for shadeless work or play.  
For an invoice, please ask Whaea Jan or Whaea Karen in the 
office.  If you have any concerns regarding uniforms, please contact 
me directly.  

School Stationery Packs.  All stationery is to be purchased 
through the office.  The stationery packs, depending on classrooms, 
are $20.  Again, should you require an invoice, please contact 
Whaea Jan or Whaea Karen.  If you have any concerns, please 
contact me directly. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews.  These interviews are for parents/
caregivers, your child and your child's teacher and will take place 
this Friday 14 February.  
We encourage all of our whanau to go online to make bookings 
however if you are having any issues please contact the office.   
A reminder that the school is only open on Friday for 
interviews only.  This means parents and caregivers must make 
alternative arrangements for childcare before and after your child's 
interview.  If you have any concerns, please contact the school. 

Mauriora, 
Matua Tom 


